
Copyright Infringement 
Bevill State Community College has designated a copyright agent to receive notification of claimed copyright infringement 
on the College’s website as required by the Digital Millennium Copyright Act. If a person believes his or her work is being 
infringed on Bevill State’s website, he or she should notify Tana Collins-Allred, Director of Public Relations, Recruiting and 
Advancement, Bevill State Community College, P.O. Box 800, Sumiton, AL 35148; email: tana.collins@bscc.edu; telephone 
number: (205) 648-3271. 

According to the Digital Millennium Copyright Act, the notification of claimed infringement must include 1) identification of 
the copyrighted work claimed to have been infringed (include ISBN, title, etc.); 2) identification and URL of the material that 
is claimed to be infringing; 3) information sufficient to contact the complaining party, such as an address, telephone number, 
fax number, and electronic mail address; and 4) other information relating to the claim. Any copyright concerns or questions 
about the Bevill State website should be directed to Tana Collins-Allred at tana.collins@bscc.edu. 
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